Minority Hire

Representative Ed  Orbeck
announced today that a hearing
on Minority Hire by the State of
Alaska will be conducted by the
House Labor and Management
Subcommittee on Saturday, Feb-
ruary 12, at 1 p.m. at Travelers
Inn in Fairbanks.

Other members of the sub-
committee presiding in the hear-
ing are representatives Joe Mc-
Gill, Mildred Banfield and Jess
Harris.

Also attending will be Re-
presentative Gene Miller, Patrick
Hunt, Director of the Division
of Personnel and members of the
Equal Employment Opportunity
Committee.

The public is invited.



